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A RAINY OUTING, BUT STILL GOOD!

Wayne Thomas,
President

A MESSAGE FROM YOUR PRESIDENT
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Wayne Thomas, President
207 Summerhill Place
Warner Robins, GA 31088
478-328-7926
pwthomas3@yahoo.com

Veronica Padgett, Treasurer
1045 Feagin Mill Road
Warner Robins, GA 31088
478-971-4017
vmp1045@windstream.net

Theda Chambless, Secretary
13368 Chatsworth Highway
Ellijay, GA 30540
706-636-5212
 jessetheda@etcmail.com

Sid Sidlauskas, VP
111 Hickory Bend Drive
Warner Robins, GA 31088
478-328-2900
audrys.sidlauskas@cox.net

Our May 17 - 19, 2013 Georgia Winnie
Rebel State Outing at Leisure Acres
Campground in Cleveland, Georgia was
a good one. Though we had only seven
coaches present and lots of rain, thunder
and lightening, we had loads of fun visit-
ing, eating together and playing games in
the roomy club house.

The Gone with the Winnies were hosts
for the outing, headed by the “Homer
Fabulous Four”, Milton and  Melva
Dalton and Wanda and Bobby Eubanks.
What a great job they did.

A Winnebago motor home was
parked near our group at Leisure Acres
Campground and we invited them to
have Chicken Mull with us. They ac-
cepted and we enjoyed their company.
Camille and Bob are full-timers and
were waiting to make connection with
a local para-sailing instructor. We hope
to see them again along the way. This is
the third time in a row we have had un-
expected Winnebago guests.

After dinner we played “Hand and
Foot,” which is a relatively new game
to us. I think we are all a little tired of
“Chase the Ace.”

For the evening meal, the hosts intro-
duced us to a new delicacy - Chicken
Mull! Never heard of it? Well, neither had
many of us, including me. But believe me,
it was great. I’ve got to get that recipe. I
understand it is unique to a particular area of
Georgia and is often served at church dinners.

Camille and Bob McCullough
Even though GWTW
President Milton
Dalton had a broken
arm, he performed
like a champ. Re-
member all the casu-
alties we had at the
GWR State Rally in
April at Hiawassee?

Bobby Eubanks looks on as Wanda stirs the
Chicken Mull

I would like to
take this oppor-
tunity to thank
you for electing
me as President
of the Georgia
Winnie Rebels -
I think! These
are   challenging

times with the economy as it is and
fuel prices so high.

I would like to encourage all our
members to invite other WIT mem-
bers to join one of our three terrific
chapters. I am considering develop-
ing a small package consisting of  in-
formation on each chapter with an
invitation to our 2014 rally. These
would be given to WIT members
that we meet at our outings or
trips.We don’t need to keep all the
fun that we have at our monthly out-
ings to ourselves.

Fred Tomsett has agreed to be
our Rally Coordinator for 2014. He
has done a great job for us in the
past and I see no reason for change.
Get your bib overalls and Daisy Mae
outfits ready and let’s gear up for a
“Hillbilly Hoedown.”

If anyone has any suggestions
for the betterment of our club, please
let me know!

Hoping for a successful 2013!
Wayne Thomas, President GWR

Saturday breakfast seemed as
though the hosts were cooking for an
army. We had sausage, scrambled eggs,
grits with cheese on the side, gravy, bis-
cuits, orange juice and coffee. We had
enough left over for Sunday morning.

Outgoing President Fred Tomsett swears
in new President Wayne Thomas and Sid
Sidlauskas as Vice President.

ATTN: GWTW - URGENT
We still need hosts for the

months of August & November
Contact Milton Dalton at

706-677-3525 or
miltondalton@windstream.net
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Fred and Linda adopted this little red-
head for their great niece Lola.

Three Cabbage Patch Kids being born

For the Saturday evening meal, we
had two different types of pork loin,
and they were both delicious. Lots
of side dishes and luscious desserts
with ice cream added a great touch.
As I said, those “Fabulous Four” did
a great job.

Sunday we had plenty of breakfast
left over from Saturday, and it was just
as good the second time around.

An unusual Cabbage Patch Kid,
wouldn’t you say?

After breakfast, Georgia Winnie
Rebels had their business meeting.
Wayne Thomas was sworn in as Presi-
dent and Sid Sidlauskas as Vice President
by outgoing President Fred Tomsett.

Fred advised us that our new Presi-
dent has chosen the theme for the 2014
State Rally as “Hillbilly Hoedown,” with
a Beverly Hillbilly look-alike contest. We
should have a lot of participation in that
one.

Afterward, the Gone with the
Winnies had their business meeting. Even
though they weren’t present, our new-
est members, Carol and Dan Albertus
from Sautee, Georgia, were announced.
They joined Gone with the Winnies at
the April State Rally.

We had the rest of the day to do just
whatever we wanted. Most of us went
out for lunch. Some went sight-seeing
to Alpine Helen, Georgia. Others went
to the Babyland General Hospital. Fol-
lowing are interesting pictures Linda
Tomsett took at the Hospital.

Shortly after breakfast, we had devo-
tions led by Chaplain Jesse Chambless.

Even though there were only a few
of us, and the weather wasn’t the best,
I rate it high on the fun scale. We’ve
got great members.

TOO GOOD TO LEAVE OUT

Outgoing President Fred Tomsett hands
over the reins to President Wayne Thomas

* * * * * Theda & Jesse Chambless

Our Resident Clown

Melva Dalton checking the mull

Dessert anyone?
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Pat & Wayne Thomas JoAn & Hubert Blankenship Fred & Linda Tomsett

HAPPY CAMPERS

Wanda & Bobby Eubanks Milton & Melva Dalton Sid & Karen Sidlauskas


